
From: Barry Hamilton 
Sent: Thursday, 4 April 2019 11:42 AM 
To: policy.submissions <policy.submissions@asic.gov.au> 
Subject: CRIS liquidators  
 
Thanks to the regulatory team for providing notice of the amount as it helps with planning and 
budgeting 
 
Regards Barry  
 
 

 
Barry Hamilton 
 
Level 1, 63 Salamanca Place 
HOBART TAS 7000 
Phone: (03) 6224 4660 
Facsimile: (03) 6224 0545 
'Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation' 

 


